
 

  

Question on Notice  

No. 2332 

Asked on 1 December 2016 

 
Mr Cripps asked the Premier and Minister for the Arts (Hon. A Palaszczuk)—  

 

Will the Premier advise the total cost of fees and expenses paid to elders or representatives 

of traditional owners for ‘welcomes to country’, or acknowledgements of native title 

holders, for 2011-12, 2012-13, 2013-14, 2014-15 and 2015-16, for all Queensland Courts 

of Law, Queensland Tribunals, the Parliament of Queensland and the Office of the 

Governor of Queensland, reported separately? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

My response to Question on Notice No. 2197 provides detailed information relevant to this 

Question on Notice. Further to that response, I am advised that information for my portfolio 

as requested in Question on Notice No. 2332 is as follows:- 

 
Name of entity 

 

2011-12 2012-13 2013-14 2014-15 2015-16 

Office of the Governor 

 

Nil Nil Nil Nil Nil 

Queensland Independent 

Remuneration Tribunal 

 

NA NA Nil Nil Nil 

 

‘NA’ denotes that the body was not established in the respective financial year. 

 

In relation to the Member’s request for information regarding the Parliament of 

Queensland, this is a matter for the Parliament rather than the Government. As such, the 

Member may wish to direct this request for information to the Speaker. 

 

 


